June 10, 2015

Fang-Fang Ji
Science Editor, World Journal of Orthopaedics

Dear Mr. H,

Thank you for allowing us to revise our manuscript Neuromuscular Scoliosis and Pelvic Fixation
in 2015 Where do we stand? for consideration for publication in the World Journal of Orthopedics. We
feel that the reviewer’s comments have allowed us to produce a work that will be helpful to the pediatric
orthopaedist who performs scoliosis surgery on patients with neuromuscular disease.

We welcome any further comment you or the reviewers may have. We look forward to moving
forward with publication with your approval in the near future. Please find a point-by-point review of your
commentary;

1. Cormments
a. Format adjustments have been made according to the guidelines given for editorials in
the following sections of the manuscript:
i, Authorship

ii. Correspondence
iii. Conflict of interest
iv. Abstract
v. Keywords
vi. Coretip

vii. Audio core tip

vill. References

1. PMID & DOI added

Enclosed is our revised manuscript entitled, “Neuromuscular Scollosis and Pelvic Fixation in 2015: Where
do we stand?” for submission to the World Journal of Orthopedics.

Most Sincerely,

Jason B. Anari MD
David A. Spiegel MD e
Keith D. Baldwin MD, MPH .-~




